
Annual General Meeting: Saturday May 6th 1933. 

 

Present: Mr Jas Kershaw in the Chair and forty members. 

 

The Minutes of the last Annual Autumn Meeting held Saturday May 7th 1932 were read and 

adopted. 

 

The Treasurer Mr Robson presented the Balance Sheet and explained same in detail and on 

the motion of Mr J H Taylor, seconded by Mr J Whitehead same was adopted. 

 

Mr Lochead moved a vote of thanks to Mr Robson for his services and stated that we were 

deeply indebted to the Treasurer for his willing service, and Mr C I Baker seconded and same 

was carried with acclamation. Mr Robson acknowledged. 

 

The Secretary presented his report for the past year and this was accepted. 

 

Mr Jas Kershaw said the report was an excellent one and also mentioned the amount of work 

done by the Secretary and Mr F Moss supported and the Secretary acknowledged the thanks 

of the members. 

 

Mr J Taylor presented the Report of the Social Committee and thanked all the members for 

their support and assistance. The Committee had raised £200 in two years; they had held four 

raffles, three sweepstakes, two whist drives, Gymkhana, Dance &c, and their efforts in various 

directions would be continued but it was decided not to hold a Gymkhana this year.  

 

The report was accepted and Mr E Williamson moved that the thanks of the members be 

accorded to the Social Committee and Mr J Taylor the Secretary for their splendid efforts on 

behalf of the Club, this was seconded by Mr W Derbyshire and carried with acclamation. 

 

Mr Taylor acknowledged the vote of thanks. 

 

Election of Social Committee: - The Captain asked the members to postpone this election until 

the Autumn Meeting and this was agreed to. 

 

A hearty vote of thanks was given to the Auditors Messrs H Barker and W G Baker on the 

motion of Mr R Wood, seconded by Mr H Ridyard and Mr W G Baker acknowledged. 

 

The Captain presented the prizes to the winners (Messrs E F Widdop and N L Wright) in the 

Four Ball bogey competition held this day. The Donors of the prizes being Messrs W H Andrew 

and R Bennett. 

 

Mr F Moss moved and Mr E S Jones seconded a vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding and 

this terminated the meeting. 

 

Jas Kershaw 

7/10/33 

  


